
 Hello my name is Matthew Shuck, LLM student at Trinity this year, I attended the open office 

evening on 14-Oct-2015 and became informed and interested in Byrne Wallace. In addition to studying 

at Trinity I have completed my first year towards my American JD. 

 

 Thank you for your time, 

 Matthew Shuck 


